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MAY 29, 1980

US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMISSION
REGION II

c/o MS. SANDRA L. WALDRON

101 MARIETTA ST., N.W.

ATLANTA, GEORGIA, 30323

Dear Ms. Waldron:

In regard with the results of the last NRC Inspection,
~e accept the violations indicated in your Notice of
Violations dated MARCH 7, 1990 and confirm our desire to
take corrective actions inmediately. It is intended to
prepare a License Renewal Application in the very near
future and to have 1in this way a unique document whiich

reflects properly our current Radiation Safety Program.

Sincerely Yours,
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FRIEDA SILVA DE ROLDAN, MD' SR. MANUEL QUEZ

NUCLEAR MEDICINE DIRECTOR ADMINISTRADOR
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